
Ethelda Burke replied Mon, 2 Aug 2021  

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Cc: etheldaburke@gmail.com 

Good afternoon, 

This email is in response to the Alleged Violation of RCW 42.17A for use of public facilities to promote a 

candidate (EY21;21). Case Manager, Alice.  

The Website, retainetheldaburke.com which included photos that were taken on public facilities, was 

completely removed on or before July 16, 2021.  A completely new Website (voteetheldaburke.com) 

was launched within a week after the original Website was removed.   

I offer my most sincere apology for the infraction. Had I been aware that the photos were a violation of 

the PDC regulations, I never would have allowed the photos to be placed on my website.  

Please notify me, if there is anything further that I should do to rectify this matter.   

Best regards, 

Ethelda Burke 


